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ASX / MEDIA RELEASE STGEORG

MINING LIMITED

1 February 2016
MEDIA COVERAGE ON ST GEORGE MINING

St George Mining Limited (ASX: SGQ) (“St George” or “the Company”) is pleased to advise that recent
media articles regarding St George’s acquisition of a 75% interest in the Mt Alexander Project, where high
grade nickel-copper sulphides have already been discovered, are available on the Company’s website at
http://stgm.com.au/page/media.

For more information, please contact:

John Prineas

Executive Chairman Colin Hay

St George Mining Limited Professional Public Relations

(+61) 411 421 253 (+61) 08 9388 0944 mob (+61) 404 683 355
John.prineas@stgm.com.au colin.hay@ppr.com.au
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